
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 24, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Suzanna Dieleman, Director of Finance 
 
SUBJECT: 2020 Budget Highlights Presentation 
 
 
The 2020 Draft Budget Highlight’s will be available Friday, October 25, 2019 
on the City’s Website at https://www.sarnia.ca/city-government/budgets-
and-finance/2020-budgets/. 
 
There will be a Budget Highlights Presentation on Monday, October 28, 2019 
at 10:00 a.m. in Council Chambers, City Hall. This presentation will be live 
streamed and made available on the City’s website. Staff will be available to 
answer questions following the presentation. 
 
The detailed 2020 Draft Budget documents will be available on the City’s 
website, www.sarnia.ca on Friday, November 1, 2019. 
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For more information please contact:  
Suzanna Dieleman, Director of Finance 
suzanna.dieleman@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3324 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3265 
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